
Amanda J. DeCesare 
Project Manager – Public Projects 

CSX Transportation, Inc. 
500 Meijer Drive   Suite 305 

Florence, KY   41042 
(859) 372-6124

Amanda_DeCesare@csx.com 

November 13, 2018 

Mr. Don Damron, ORDC 
Ms. Jill Henry, PUCO 
Ms. Cathy Stout, ORDC 

RE:  Case # 17-2292-RR-FED  REQUEST FOR 90 DAY EXTENSION 

Crossing Location: Dayton, Montgomery County, OH 
Crossing Name:  Washington Street – 155116F – BE-58.38 – Installation of FLS&G 
PID:  104038 
CSXT OP #: OH1150 

REQUEST FOR 90 DAY EXTENSION - Installation of Flashing Lights, Signals and Gates – ORDERED 
completion date December 20, 2018 

Project was to be completed in conjunction with Norfolk Southern’s ordered work.  CSX Transportation, 
Inc. had reached out to the NS several times during the course of 2018 for a status on their portion of 
the work, and in May 2018 it was noted that the NS would not be back to the area to finish until early 
2019.  CSX has recently been informed by ORDC and the PUCO that the NS work is complete.  CSX was 
not notified of this completion.  Upon becoming aware of the completion of work by the NS, the project 
has been placed on the construction schedule to begin on January 14, 2019.  Project is anticipated for 
completion within approximately 37 team days from 1/14/2019.  Material for the job is currently in the 
process of being ordered. 

CSX formally requests approval of a 90 day extension making the new deadline date March 20, 2019. 

Amanda J. DeCesare 
Project Manager Public Projects 
500 Meijer Drive   Suite 305 
Florence, KY     41042 
(859) 372-6124
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